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Safeguarding Sunday is celebrated this Sunday in the Diocese of Meath. We have
been aware of keeping ourselves and others safe in recent months. As adults in
the church, it is our Christian duty to work together to make sure that children’s
participation in church activities is safe.

  

Masses this weekend and in the coming week

  

Sat    6.30pm Rushwee         Michael and Annie Garry.   Paddy and Norman Donnellan
         7.30pm Rathkenny      
Sun 10.00am Grangegeeth   Linda Kennedy  (Month Memory)
       11.30am  Rathkenny      Timmy Connolly and family

  

Mon 9.00am      Rathkenny
Tues 7.30pm      Grangegeeth  No Mass
Wed       9am     Rathkenny      No Mass
Thur 7.30pm     Rushwee       
Fri    7.30pm     Rathkenny       Michael Keegan
Sat    6.30pm     Rushwee
         7.30pm     Rathkenny      Patrick and Julia Fox, daughter Delia Woods
Sun 10.00am     Grangegeeth
       11.30am      Rathkenny     Pete, Kitty and Brendan Crosbie

  

No Masses in the parish on Tuesday or Wednesday 12-13 October on account of the retreat
for the priests of the diocese.

  

Sincere thanks to all who helped with cleaning and stewarding in our churches and thanks to
our sacristans.
With the easing of restrictions, capacity in our churches increased to 50%.
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Masks are stillrequired and please exercise caution for yourself and consideration for the
worries and fears of others.
Please use all the space in the churches to allow for spaces between people from different
households.

  

Online Donations
Online donations can now be made to parish and diocesan collections
via the Diocesan website  HERE

  

Pope Francis tweets . . . 'October 9 begins a new synodal process. Let us pray together so that
the
reflections and exchanges help us rediscover the joy of being the People of God who journeys
together, listening to everyone. . . '
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